
Good Day San Tan Community, 
 
As anticipated late last week the Department of Health, the State Superintendent and the Governor 
released their guidance for returning to on campus schooling. After careful review and thoughtful 
reflection of this guidance, San Tan Charter School’s Board of Directors voted to begin on campus 
schooling on Monday August 31st with a phased approach. Our phased approach will consist of our 
Home-Based and Hybrid model (on-campus Monday/Tuesday or Thursday/Friday) through October 
Break. It is our hope that all will go well during our phased on campus schooling and we will be able to 
begin our full five day a week on campus instruction in addition to continuing our Home-Based and 
Hybrid model beginning after October break on Tuesday October 13th. Please complete the attached 
link with your family choice (Home-Based or Hybrid) for the remainder of this first quarter by Sunday 
August 23rd. 
 
Q1 Phased-Enrollment Sign Up 
 
In addition, I have attached four important documents for your understanding of our phased approach 
to return to on campus schooling. If you have any questions, please reach out so I can assist.  
 

Educationally Yours, 
  
Kristofer Sippel 

CEO/Superintendent of Schools 
San Tan Montessori School INC 

2013 - 2018 East Valley Tribune Best Charter School 
2014 Gilbert Chamber of Commerce Large Business of the Year 
 
 

https://forms.gle/usiwHeAzRk88PNa36

